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           08th January 2020 
 
 
 
  
Dear Year 6 Parents & Carers, 
 
 
Due to the interest of the year 6 pupils, I have decided to run a few informal drama sessions. 
 
These sessions will run for the next 5 weeks on; 
 
Date: Monday 13th January 2020 – Monday 10th February 2020.  
 
Time: 3:25 – 4:30pm. 
 
Unfortunately the capacity is on a first come first serve basis.   
 
Yours sincerely 
Ms Fletcher 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give permission for my child, ………………………………………………………………., to take part in Drama Club. 
 
I give permission for my child’s photograph to be taken and shared on the school website and school 

Twitter 

☐YES     ☐NO 

Name of person to collect my child…………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signature: ........................…………………………………………….…….…. Date: .......................................... 

 

Name of Parent/Guardian: ......................................................  

 

Contact Telephone No:………………………………………………… 


